
    Auburn Bay Corridor Safety Improvements - Feedback 

 

What have we heard? 
 

Improvement type Feedback Response 

Temporary curb 
extensions and speed 
cushions 
 

Citizens are happy with the 
locations of proposed 
improvements as it will help with 
pedestrian safety, speed, and 
volume of motorists. 

Temporary curb extensions will be installed, 
and locations will be evaluated for future 
permanent infrastructure. 

Speed cushions Request for additional speed 
cushions along Auburn Shores Way 
S.E. 

Additional speed cushions were not planned 
as part of this pilot but can be considered in 
the future. 

Speed cushions Citizen is concerned about the 
location of the speed cushions as 
lower clearance vehicles may not 
be able to maneuver around them.  

As this is a very special requirement, an 
alternate access in and out of the 
community is available.  

Temporary curb 
extensions 

Intersection at Auburn Shores Way 
S.E. and Auburn Bay Boulevard S.E. 
will have congestion issues due to 
the right turn lane reduction. 

The volumes along these two corridors are 
fairly low, and it is expected that congestion 
issues will be minimal. 

Temporary curb 
extensions 

Concerns with temporary curb 
extensions, they are unaesthetic 
and reduce available parking which 
will lead to a drop in property 
value. 

These temporary measures will be evaluated 
and potentially made permanent in the 
future. 

Crosswalk improvements Request for marked and signed 
crosswalks at various locations. 

All requests for playground zones, improved 
signage, road markings and crosswalks will 
be reviewed and implemented if warranted.  

 


